
October 30, 2018  

The City Council of the City of Lavaca met for a special meeting Tuesday October 30, 2018, at City Hall in 

Lavaca.  Board members present were Mayor Hugh Hardgrave; Aldermen:  Mike Ray, Jeff Price, Rick 

Edgerton, Dale Teague, Lorie Robertson, Benny Hunter, and Recorder Shelly Hockaday.  Visitors present 

were Eric Robertson and Randy Toon. 

The meeting was called to order at 6 P. M. and discussion began in reference to the Hwy 96 waterline 

relocation project.  Council reviewed the bids and a motion was made by Mike Ray to accept the low bid 

by Goodwin & Goodwin in the amount of $113,087.00.  Motion was seconded by Rick Edgerton and all 

were in favor.  Motion passed. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  (LR/MR) 
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Attest:  Recorder 

  


